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National Women’s Political Caucus Statement on Speaker

Pelosi’s decision to step down

(Washington, DC – 11/17/2022) The National Women’s Political Caucus is

immensely grateful to Speaker Pelosi for her decades of service to the people of

her district, and to the people of the United States of America. As the first and

only woman to be in the seat, she has reinvented what it means to be Speaker

through her will and political instincts all while providing a guiding light for

women serving in the United States government.

Speaker Pelosi created a legacy under bipartisan leadership throughout her

tenure.

She aided in passing transformative legislation, including the Affordable Care

Act, the Bipartisan Infrastructure Framework, and the Inflation Reduction Act.

“We will deeply miss Speaker Pelosi’s leadership,” said NWPC President, Donna

Lent. “We cannot thank her enough for the sacrifices she and her family have

made and for her continued dedication to the NWPC’s core values.”

We thank Speaker Pelosi for her allyship and look forward to supporting her as

she continues to serve in a new capacity.

About the National Women’s Political Caucus

The National Women’s Political Caucus, founded in 1971, is the oldest national,

multi-partisan, grassroots organization dedicated to identifying, recruiting,

training, electing, and supporting pro-choice women candidates for elected and

appointed office.
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